
Research Study: Educators 
Concerned about Youth Tech 
Safety 

Study 
The Social Media Lab at Cornell University is recruiting educators 
who work with youth ages 10-17 who are concerned about digital social 
media risks and harms such as online harassment, sexting, etc. to 
participate in a research study. 

The aim of this research is to understand how educators help youth 
navigate digital risks and harms on social media.

Participants will be asked to:
Participate in individual 60-minute interviews on Zoom or by phone 
based on the preference of the participant. In addition, we are available 
to address any questions participants may have regarding social media 
security and privacy settings.

Participants will receive:
A $25.00 Amazon gift card for participation in the 60-minute interview.

How to Participate: 
Please contact us by phone: (917) 456-4942 or by email: 
techsafety@cornell.edu

Updated 
version 2

http://socialmedialab.cornell.edu/
mailto:Parentproject@cornell.edu



